
Health Care Coverage Information 
 
In August 2010, eligible residents of California will be able to apply for health care coverage 
through the state's Pre-Existing Condition Insurance Plan program.  This coverage is available as 
part of the new federal health care reform law. 
 
The Pre-Existing Condition Insurance Plan will cover a broad range of health benefits, including 
primary and specialty care, hospital care, and prescription drugs.  All covered benefits are 
available for you, even if it's to treat a pre-existing condition. 
 
To Qualify: 
 
You must be a citizen or national of the United States or lawfully present in the United States. 
You must have been uninsured for at least the last six months before you apply. 
You must have had a problem getting insurance due to a pre-existing medical condition. 
 
 
To request an application for this program and to get more information on it, please email your 
name and mailing address to FHRP@mrmib.ca.gov or mail this information to the address below: 
 
Pre-Existing Condition Insurance Plan 
California Managed Risk Medical Insurance Board 
P.O. Box 2769 
Sacramento, CA  95812-2769 
 
Go to www.HealthCare.gov  to get information on other parts of the health care reform law 
and what it means to you.  This website is continuously updated and operated by the federal 
government to answer your health care coverage questions. 


